
Contact: 

12-02-2024 

Project Description 
 

The Florida Department of Transportation (FDOT) plans to resurface State Road (S.R.) 426 (Aloma Avenue) 
from west of Eastbrook Boulevard to the unnamed canal near Forsyth Road in the city of Winter Park. The 
purpose of the  project is to maintain the asphalt surface to extend the life of the roadway.  

The project will also evaluate curbs and pedestrian curb ramps for potential upgrades in accordance with 

current Americans with Disabilities Act (ADA) Standards. 

 

S.R. 426 Resurfacing 
From west of Eastbrook Boulevard to  
unnamed canal near Forsyth Road 
 

Orange County 
 

Financial Project Identification (FPID) Number: 450775-1 

Project Status & Estimated Costs*  

Design: Ongoing $       292,000  

Right of Way: Within existing -- 

Construction: Funded - fall 2025 $       790,000 

*subject to change 

Martina Paradysz 
FDOT Project Manager 

386-943-5466 
Martina.Paradysz@dot.state.fl.us  

CFLRoads.com 

Contact Information: 

Public participation is solicited without regard to race, color, national origin, age, sex, religion, disability, or family status. Persons 
wishing to express their concerns relative to FDOT compliance with Title VI may do so by contacting Melissa McKinney, FDOT 
District Five Title VI Coordinator, at Melissa.McKinney@dot.state.fl.us. 
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Inserted Text
Are we evaluating curbs and pedestrian curb ramps? The letter just mentions pedestrian curb ramps so just wanted to confirm. Thanks!




